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Ms. Papa’s Page

December 18, 2017

Class Christmas Party and Warrior Dance

The students are invited to attend the Warrior Dance on Friday for $2.00. There will be snacks for sale for $1.00 during the dance. It will be held from 1 pm until 2:30 pm in the gym. 3rd – 5th grade will be at the dance together. Any students who choose not to attend the dance will be able to stay in Ms. Bloodworth’s classroom and she will show a movie.

After the dance, we will have our class party. I sent out a Remind message with the link, but if you still haven’t signed up for my Remind messages, the Sign Up Genius link is: www.SignUpGenius.com/go/10C084CAAAE2DA2FC1-holiday2 . The class came up with the food they would like to have at the party. If you are able to send something in, we would greatly appreciate it.

Progress Reports

I sent home progress reports last Friday (or today if your child was absent on Friday). If you have questions, please contact me. The make-up day for the Wednesday Conferences will be Wed. Jan. 10th. Anyone who already signed up before will have the same times unless you contact me.
Adopt a Family

The third grade team has adopted a family of two children. I am sending home the sheet that I sent home last week and if you can donate anything on the list, that would be wonderful. If you have any questions, please contact me.

Behavior

The students are certainly excited and wound up today. I have crafts planned for each day this week, but I had to cancel today’s craft because of the excessive talking and disrespect. I’m hoping that this will be a fun-filled week, and I hope tomorrow I will be able to continue with my plans. Please check your child’s behavior log to see how your child is handling the pre-Christmas excitement.

Finally
I want to wish each and every family a very Merry Christmas and the Happiest of New Years! At this time of year, it’s wonderful to celebrate with our family and friends! I look forward to the new year so I can continue to give your children the best education I can offer. This is a class with great potential. I can only imagine all the attorneys, doctors, and CEO’s that this class will produce. They certainly know how to argue their points on topics!
                Merry Christmas!
